
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This year, the Free & Reduced Lunch Applications are online! This version 
is much simpler to understand than the old paper version. To apply follow 
the easy steps below: 
 

1. Go to ​www.wlps.net​. Once there click on the lunch menus icon in the 
red banner. 

2. On the food service page, scroll down to the LunchApp.com icon 
(looks just like the one at the top of this page). Click the icon. 

3. This will take you to the Send Money To School page. In the lower 
right hand corner you will see LunchApp.com. Click on those words. 

4. On this page, click the green bar that says “Start an Application”. 
5. Follow the application pages until complete.  

 
 
This online application is quick and will allow for faster application process. 
If you do not have access to a computer and would like to apply, we will 
have computers available at registration for your use.  
 
 
If you have questions regarding Free & Reduced lunches or the application 
process, please call Lisa Ely at (734)449-4461 ext 3001. 
 
 
Have a great school year! 

http://www.wlps.net/

